
 

 
   

To all members of The Villages Singles Club 

Sorry to inform you all that our Dine and Dance at The Pub is 

permanently cancelled. 

Yesterday management informed Amee Reese that she will no longer be 

performing there on Tuesdays. So unless we can find a different venue 

this event is cancelled. 

 

I will publish my bulletin next week 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TVSC 

 

 
  
 


